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t.o.

To the fa c u ltv . Staff a n d  Studehts ot Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

Vol. 24, No. 25 
October 18, 1993

MEMO TO: The University Community 

FROM: Earl Lazerson ' 'j 't - '  ~~

SUBJECT: Reception for the Director of Human Relations

You are invited to attend a reception for Mr. Paul Pitts, the newly 
appointed Director of Human Relations, on November 4, 1993, from 3:30 - 
5:00 p.m. in the Goshen Lounge. Please join your colleagues in welcoming 
Mr. Pitts to the University.
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